
Dear President Trump,
We believe in human rights and dignity.

We work hard every day to protect fundamental rights and we oppose anything that impinges on those rights. That 
includes racism, misogyny, transphobia, homophobia, police brutality and all forms of discrimination.

We consider that many of your policies attack and violate human rights, both in the USA and on the international stage. 
Your withdrawal from the UN Human Rights Council, your denial of climate change, and your refusal to co-operate with 
international human rights bodies endangers all of our fundamental rights.

That is why we are proud to stand alongside our friends at ICCL as they 
exercise their fundamental right to protest your visit to Ireland. 
As 11 international civil liberties organisations, faced with your dangerous and damaging policies, we stand up for 
fairness, equality and respect. We will continue to vigilantly oppose the rise of authoritarianism and the politics of hate all 
across the globe. 

And long after you’ve left office, we’ll still be here, promoting rights and defending dignity.

Because Our Rights Trump Your Hate.
Sincerely,


